
 

 
 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 
 

From:   Vito Tolone, Director of Transportation Services 
  

cc: Mary Lou Tanner, Deputy City Manager 
  
Date:  December 14, 2018 
  
Re:  New Street Speed Limit 

 

 
In response to the request for additional information requested at the December 10th Committee of the 
Whole meeting with respect to staff report 12-14-18 related to the speed limit of New Street, please find 
attached the following: 
 
• A collisions summary for the intersections and midblock section of New Street between Guelph Line and 

Burloak Drive 
• A summary of speed data with the afternoon “rush hour” data removed 
• Correspondence from the community regarding the speed limit on New Street 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Vito Tolone 
Director of Transportation Services 

 

 

 

 

 


